
Pupil Premium at Badsley Primary 

 What is Pupil Premium? 

The Pupil Premium was introduced in April 

2011 and is additional funding that the 

government gives to schools to support 

children that are classed as ‘disadvantaged’. 

Your child may be entitled to receive 

funding in school if they are entitled to Free 

School Meals, they are in care or have 

previously been in care. 

What is the Service Premium? 

The Service Premium grant is for pupils who 

have a parent serving or who has served in the 

armed services. Unlike the Pupil Premium, this 

grant is not solely for raising attainment but for 

providing additional (mainly pastoral) support. 

Please let us know at the school office if you 

believe you could qualify for this or would like 

any more information, 

How can I apply? 

Parents can apply for free school meals via the following 

Rotherham Council link: 

https://www.rotherham.gov.uk/xfp/form/532  

You will need to provide your contact details, your partner’s contact 

details (if applicable) and your National Insurance/NASS number. 

How will Pupil Premium help my child? 

Even if your child is in receipt of Universal Free School Meals because they are in the Foundation 

Stage or Year 1/Year 2, it is well worth applying for Pupil Premium funding. Our school can receive 

extra funding to support your child whilst they are in school. It may be used to deliver more 

interventions, allow for us to use more support staff in school, the purchase of more resources or 

for delivering staff training to improve the quality of teaching and learning. The additional funding 

may be used in order to subside experiences for your child too, such as school visits or after-

school clubs! At Badsley, our priority for spending the premium is always to improve attainment 

outcomes for all learners, to improve wellbeing and to allow for exciting and engaging 

experiences.  

Where can I find more information? 

As always at Badsley, please call in to our school office if you would like any more 

information or support. If you would like to find out more online, please check out 

the following websites: 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/04/04/what-is-pupil-premium-funding-

for-schools-how-benefit-child/  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/pupil-premium/pupil-

premium#:~:text=Pupil%20premium%20is%20not%20a,who%20act%20as%20a%
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